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 April 10, 2018 

CITY OF STUART SERVICE AREA 

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER ADVISORY  

NO LONGER IN EFFECT  

    
Stuart, FL – On Tuesday, April 10, 2018 at 6:30pm the City of Stuart has received notification from 

a state certified laboratory that all water samples taken after the Precautionary Boil Water 

Notice was issued have confirmed that water is safe for consumption.  

Therefore, the Precautionary Boil Water Notice has been lifted. Residents and businesses may 

resume their normal use of water without restrictions. 

The employees of the City of Stuart’s Water Treatment Facility, your public water system, take 

great care in assuring that your water is safe to drink, and appreciate your cooperation with this 

Precautionary Boil Water Notice to protect public health during this time. Please call us at (772) 

288-5317 or (772) 288-5318 if you have any questions or concerns.  

For regular updates, please also visit www.cityofstuart.us. 
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EMERGENCY NOTICE 
 

Contact:  Ben Hogarth 
Community Services 
Phone: (772) 288-5333 
bhogarth@ci.stuart.fl.us 
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